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It should be noted that expressions of interest or bids are not sought
against opportunities listed in the Collaborative Procurement Plan itself.

Opportunities will appear in the Official Journal of the European Union or on
the CTM website under ‘Public Opportunities’, at which time you should
respond to the named contact with the information requested.
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